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Royal Wedding  

Picnic Day 

Today we are celebrating the Royal Wedding of Prince 

Harry and Meghan Markle by having a special celebratory 

meal. Hot dogs and sandwiches are on the menu along 

with a special treat of jelly and ice cream or a royal  

cupcake. Pictures will be included in the next newsletter.  

 

 

DRAMA LESSONS 

We have recently introduced Drama club and Drama  

Lessons at Grove House School. This is available to all  

students on Friday afternoons. These lessons are  

extremely beneficial as they help our pupils develop good 

teamwork skills, build their self confidence and improve 

their communication skills.  

 

 

Staffing News 

Mrs Ellis has been appointed as Interim Assistant 

Headteacher at  Grove House school this week.  

Miss Roy has joined the Speech and Language  

Therapy team. Also as you may be aware  

Mrs Newton has been unwell for a time. She is  

recovering well and looking forward to being back  

in school in September. 



We would value your comments on any matters relating to your child’s education at Grove House School.  
Please address these to Miss Christodoulides, Head Teacher  

Dates for your diary 
Thurs 24th May:  Book Bus 

Mon 28th May:  Half term week 

Mon 4th Jun:  School closed for pupils 

Sat 9th Jun:   PTFA Bingo evening 

Mon 11th Jun:  KS4 Parents evening 

Sat 16th Jun:   Duke of Edinburgh practice weekend 

PTFA Bingo and 

Beetle Drive 

Our PTFA are holding a Bingo 

and Beetle drive on Saturday 

9th June at 4:30pm. This will 

take place at Grove House in 

our school hall and will be 

hosted by our very good friends Roger and Chris.  Tickets 

cost £10 per adult and £6 per child and will include a fish 

and chips supper (other options are available).  Proceeds 

of this event will go towards one of our PTFA’s many  

projects such as fencing, audio and lighting specialist 

equipment, running of our school bus and sensory  

equipment. We hope that you can all make it and support 

our PTFA. Thank you. 

New Playground Furniture 

We have recently bought some lovely new  

furniture for the playground so our pupils have  

somewhere to sit and relax.  

School Council Meeting 

Our school council recently attended a meeting and 

discussed various improvements for our school.  Our 

pupils discussed the possibility of having more treats 

in the Tuck shop on Fridays. A letter will be sent to  

Mrs Timothy with some suggestions. A “running club” 

was also discussed  and this suggestion has already 

been put into writing by our school council and  

submitted to Mrs Lee, our PE teacher. The school 

council are currently undertaking a pupil survey to 

choose further outdoor gym equipment for our 

school. 


